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ACHIEVEMENT THROUGH SUPPORT 

Headteacher: Mr M Anderson 

      May 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your son/daughter for Year 7 Transition Day 

on Tuesday 4th July. 

 

As of today, we are launching a page on our website dedicated to Year 6 parents and students. 

This page contains all of the information you need to know, as well as the documentation you 

must complete before your child officially joins in September. 

 

Please Click Here  to find the following information needed to ensure your child has a  

smooth transition: 

 

- Welcome Letter 

- Information for Newcomers’ Booklet 

- Key policies for you to read 

- Data Collection Form (must be completed by Friday 16th June. Once the deadline 

passes, we will assume your child no longer needs the place and may offer it to 

the next student on the waiting list)  

- Latest copy of the Northwood News 

- Summer School ‘Registration of Interest Form’ 

 

All information regarding Transition Day (9am -2.30pm) and Evening (6-7pm) will be sent to 

you at a later date. 

 

If you have any questions in relation to the transition process, please contact 

office@nwschool.org.uk. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child in September. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms C Olivier  

Acting Headteacher 

 

mailto:office@NWSCHOOL.ORG.UK
https://www.northwood-school.org.uk/Year-6-to-7-Transition-Information/
mailto:office@nwschool.org.uk

